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Hi Makayla,

There is an article in the paper today (attached below) regarding a project in San Antonio on the
RiverWalk. A company, Toro Blanco Group https://www.toroblancogroup.com is helping the City to
boost cell service in the area at no cost to the City. Toro Blanco is paid by the companies that provide
cell service.

| am wondering if this might be an option the Utility Commission might want to look into for
Rollingwood. Could you please forward this email to the Utility Commission members?

Thanks,
Victoria Johnson



